
Support Letter Option 2
VIA E-MAIL
OHS@ct.gov 


Office of Health Strategy

450 Capitol Ave., MS#51OHS

P.O. Box 340308

Hartford, CT 06134
RE: 
Day Kimball Healthcare Affiliation (Docket # 22-32538-CON)

Dear Office of Health Strategy:

I have received excellent health care at Day Kimball Hospital. It is an important resource for our community and I cannot imagine not having the essential services provided by the dedicated staff. Whether you’re a patient, a family member of a patient, a resident, a business owner or an employee of Day Kimball, the real and looming threat of our hospital closing will impact everyone and will have a devastating effect on the health, lives and livelihood of Northeast Connecticut. 

If Day Kimball were no longer available, the consequences for all patients would be less access to care and higher healthcare costs for everyone. We need Day Kimball to remain in our community.

Please approve the application so that Day Kimball can continue to treat and serve the quiet corner.

Thank you.
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